From:

To: Committee ofAdjustment
Subject: [External] A207/22 (1 Balsamwood Rd, Thornhill)
Date: Monday, August 15, 2022 5:02:30 PM

Request to remain anonymous please
Dear committee,

I would like to object to the Minor Variance Application A207/22 as submitted by the
applicant ie that relief to the zoning by-law not be granted.

The new hot tub is NOT "Existing", It was installed with both the expansion and raising the
height of the new wooden deck. The deck was expanded and there exists the desire (with or

without permission) to continue to expand the deck, the full length of the yard.

My concern is that the applicant wishes to have ongoing parties in the hot tub which will
disrupt this quiet family neighbourhood.

Additionally the drainage of the hot-tub (water) will affect the neighbours, their property, and
gardens, if no specific sewer line has been installed. This information is not clear.

Finally, I object to expansion of the deck to accommodate the hot tub including any proposed
pergola, gazebo etc that may be constructed (with or without approval) afterwards.

I would like to remain anonymous and would like to thank you for the opportunity to add my
concern in this matter.

Thank you,


mailto:CofA@vaughan.ca

